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I am opposed to HJR 201.  This is just another way that politicians are raising taxes 

on rural Oregonians across our state to use this funding for use in specific areas.  I 

don't believe public safety monies should be directed on a state level unless it comes 

from looking more closely at fiscal responsibility and not adding this burden onto tax 

payers who are already struggling due to inflation and rising prices on just about 

everything across the board.  We have too many people in our precious state who 

are on a fixed income and on the verge of losing their homes. 

 

Our current constitution limits property tax rates and assessment rates which the 

people of this state voted on.  HJR201 is a back door way of changing property tax 

limits to allow politicians to, unnecessarily, increase spending. 

 

Please don't allow this measure to pass.  We all know there are other ways to keep 

public safety in check!!! 

 


